
  

 

 

 

 

 

Planning Hearing for LAND AT, BURGH 
BYPASS, BURGH LE MARSH, SKEGNESS, 
LINCOLNSHIRE. PE24 5JD 

A PLANNING Hearing will take place at East Lindsey District Council, Tedder 

Hall, Manby Park, LOUTH, Lincolnshire, LN11 8UP on Tuesday 21st 

November 2017 at 10am. 

The Hearing relates to a planning application by Mr. P. Bradley for the site 

at Land at, Burgh Bypass, Burgh Le Marsh, Skegness. The Hearing will take 

place after East Lindsey District Council refused an application for Change 

of use of existing land to provide a Gypsy/Traveller transit site (total of 

18no. caravans) and to include the erection of an amenity block and 

parking, (works commenced). 

An independent Planning Inspector appointed by the Government will 

oversee the appeal.  The public is invited to attend the Hearing and at the 

discretion of the Inspector, may express their views on the application. 

To view the documents relating to the planning application, visit 

www.planningportal.go.v.uk and enter reference number 

APP/D2510/W/17/3174011 or view them by prior arrangement at Council 

offices. 

For further information, contact the Council on 08446 601111 or e-mail 

development.control@e-lindsey.gov.uk  
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